
9.1 Summer Sunday School 9:00a / Gym 

9.8 Summer Sunday School 9:00a / Gym                  

9.15 Rally Day!                                                 

  All Classes Meet in Wesley Hall @ 9:00a                       

  9-Square Tournament | Gym | 6:00-7:30p 

9.22 Sunday School 9:00a 

9.29 Sunday School 9:00a 

10.6 WUMC @ Ramseyer Farm 3:00-6:00p 

10.26 WUMC is a Heart & Ghoul Race                

 Spooky Sprint Stop 

10.20 3-year-old and 3rd Grade Bible Presentation 
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Have you joined our Remind group yet? Sign up to make 

sure you receive important announcements and updates 

from Ali. Let’s keep the lines of communication open and 

make sure you don’t miss out on any essential information. 

Thank you for your cooperation. To join, send a text to 

81010 with the message @wumcchildr. 

Our children’s offering provides a chance for kids to  

participate in worthwhile causes and see the difference 

they can make! Our September focus will be supporting 

United Way—WUMC will be a Spooky Sprint Stop during 

the Heart & Ghoul Race on October 26!  

Bring offerings to Sunday school! 

Rally Day kicks off a new year of Sunday for the entire 

church!  All Sunday school classes, adult and kids, will meet in 

Wesley Hall for a fun  mixer at 9:00a that day. Look for a spe-

cial treat at Holy Grounds and a presentation by Kay Bergen 

about her  recent mission trip to Camphor Mission in Liberia! 

Along with many other WUMC groups, we will be following 

along with the 31-week The Story curriculum. Each lesson is 

designed so that your child will be made completely aware of 

God’s message through Bible verses, Bible Points, the stories               

and various activities. 

 Teachers: Tiffany Browning, Sara Oberst, Ali Vizzo 

Teachers: Jane Braddock, Beth Poremba, Ali Vizzo

Teachers: Rachael Fishburn, Connie Mann, Ali Vizzo

Note: All volunteers in our Children’s Ministry programs are                       
background checked and Safe Sanctuary trained.  

Join us for a 9-Square tournament 

on Sunday, September 15,            

6:00-7:30p. We’ll have pizza; 

please bring a side or dessert to 

share. It’s a great opportunity to 

connect with other families in our 

church community while enjoying 

some friendly competition.          

All ages are welcome!                

With the start of a new               

Sunday school year comes the 

need to update information 

forms. A form is enclosed for 

each of your children or,                

if you prefer, scan the code at 

left to complete online!  


